
Changes

  Regarding the Entrance Examinations for AY2026, The number of students to be admitted for General Selection Process has
been changed as follows.
  There will be no change in the number of students to be admitted for the Special Selection Process for Working Individuals
and the Special Selection Process of Global Individuals in English.

After Before

Change in the
Number of Students

to be Admitted

July Selection Process
(Special Selection Process for Recommended
Applicants): 20 students
August Selection Process
(General Selection Process): 40 students
January to February Selection Process
(General Selection Process): 15 students

July Selection Process
(Special Selection Process for Recommended
Applicants): 20 students
August Selection Process
(General Selection Process): 35 students
January to February Selection Process
(General Selection Process): 20 students

The above change will be finalized with the publication of the application guidelines, scheduled for April 2025.
Please make sure to confirm the application guidelines for 2026 Graduate Admission.

   (July Selection Process/ August Selection Process/ January to February Selection Process)

This notice applies to Degree Programs in Comprehensive Human Sciences
 (Master's Program in Informatics) for Admission 2026 (conducted in 2025)

March, 2025
Graduate School of Comprehensive Human Sciences
Degree Programs in Comprehensive Human Sciences
Masterʼs Program in Informatics

 (Important, advance notification)
Changes to the AY2026 Entrance Examination for the Master's Program in Informatics

1. Notification about “Change in the Number of Students to be Admitted”


